AIRCRAFT OWNERS AND PILOTS ASSOCIATION

421 Aviation Way = Frederick, MD 21701-4798
Telephone (301) 695-2000 « Fax (301) 695-2375
WWwW.Q0pa.org

March 29, 2007

Mr. Bill Sadlon

Environmental Research Management
200 Harry S. Truman Parkway

Suite 400

Annapolis, MD 21401

RE: FAA Airspace Case Number 07-ANE-003-NR (Condor MOA Reorganization)
Dear Mr. Sadlon:

The Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association (AOPA), representing over 410,000 general aviation
pilots and members nationwide, requests that the Otis Air National Guard Base (Otis ANG)
extend the public comment period for the Environmental Assessment (EA) on the proposed
reorganization and expansion of the Condor MOAs, located near Sugarloaf Mountain, ME.

AOPA and the local pilot community were not notified of the availability of the EA and the
subsequent comment period. In fact, a local member learned of the action in a recent newspaper
article and brought the issue to our attention. To allow AOPA and the local airspace users
adequate time to analyze and provide comments to the EA, AOPA is requesting the comment
period deadline be extended by 30 days.

We appreciate your consideration of this matter and anticipate your positive response.

Sincerely,
T\ ;/' f: ~
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Heidi J. Williams
Director

Air Traffic Services

Member of Infernational Council of Afrcraft Owner and Pilot Asscciations



